## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Opposition to planned reduction on Aberdeen

From: Diana Baldin

Sent: July 31, 2020 12:20 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Opposition to planned reduction on Aberdeen

Good afternoon:

I am writing to you regarding the planned reduction of Aberdeen. As a resident of Dundurn Street South I am opposed to this. This change will increase congestion of our area and as a senior citizen and resident this raises concerns for me.

This is to confirm that I am opposed to the proposed change of planned reduction of Aberdeen between Dundurn street south and Queen Street.

Thank you.

Angelina Baldin